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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

 

This edition sees some exciting preparations for the King’s                                                               

coronation next week. From special celebratory meals to street                                                    

parties and bake off, we look forward to celebrating as a school this special occasion. 

 

It is always a positive time when we come 

together as community and that has         

certainly been the case with Mr Lee’s      

recent marathon success. We are incredibly 

proud of him and his success amidst some 

difficult times and look forward to com-

pleting more fundraising in the future. 

This week also saw our Meet the Team 

event for sixth form, which again was very 

busy. If your child is in year 11 and wishes 

to join us for sixth form, please apply as 

soon as possible as our sixth from has     

never been more popular. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable 

long weekend 

Lisa Hickman—Headteacher 

 

Coronation street party plans in action  



Marathon congratulations 

 

I just wanted to say a final public thank 

you to everyone for everything you did             

supporting me along the way. Hopefully 

you all know by now that the marathon 

went really well and other than some 

quite sore legs Mon-Weds, I’ve been up 

and about and relatively normal (?!) 

since. I’ve been trying to get around to 

all the student assemblies this week to 

thank them as well – I cannot tell you 

how amazing so many of them have 

been over the last few months with 

words of encouragement / asking me 

when I’m doing it and how it went. They 

really have made a big difference over 

what has been an incredibly difficult 

time for me. way.  

I’m not sure what I can really say about my London Marathon 2023 journey other than the classic "It's 

been emotional." With your help, we have raised a staggering £6,650 at the latest count, which is going 

to help make such a huge difference to young people suffering with their mental health. We will never 

get over losing our son, but the pride we feel in this legacy in his honour is huge. We do thank you ALL 

from the bottom of our hearts. I know Place2Be are equally grateful for all the support from the school 

and have told me that so far, the marathon team of 25 runners have raised over £67,000. 

It was on London Marathon day in October that we lost our son and Sue was actually down there sup-

porting with friends when she received the phone call. Whilst the event has now moved back to its usual 

date in April, I’m sure it will forever be quite the emotional trigger for us both in years to come. Of 

course, if you ever watch, spectate, or take part in the marathon itself, you see literally thousands of 

other people running in memory of lost love ones – it really is an event that brings so many people to-

gether and helps make something positive out of tragedy. 

The Hinckley School is equally proud of Mr Lee and the students that have shown incredible empathy 

and compassion in their endeavours to support and fund raise. 

We look forward to supporting his next challenge—the  London-Essex 100 mile bike ride! 

Inspiring young minds  



DofE recruiting NOW                  

 



Staff Reading Spotlight  

Recommended Reads for the Bank Holiday:  



This weeks ’ STARBOOKS winners:              

Carnegie  Group Playlist  

This week Carnegie group discussed ‘Medusa’ by Jessie Blurton. 

Our readers were tasked with creating a playlist for the character of Medusa, providing justification for 

why they have chosen each song. 

This is our playlist – what do you think? 

 

Human – Rang ‘n’ Bone Man 

I am sailing – Rod Stewart 

Single Ladies – Beyonce 

Toxic – Britney Spears 

Bat out of Hell – Meatloaf 

Flowers – Miley Cyrus 

Traitor – Olivia Rodrigo 

Bad Reputation – Joan Jett 

Look what you made me do – Taylor Swift 

  

For the next two weeks Carnegie club is meeting on Friday in the library, 3-4. 

Everyone is welcome! 

No Barriers 



Do you have a child with SEND and need further         

information and support? 

 

Outdoor Science enrichment this week … 

Its all about BUBBLES  



Do you have a child with SEND and need further         



Lessons from history— Mr Beavin returns  

Forthcoming events and dates for your diary  
 

 

Monday 1st May—National Bank Holiday 

 

Tuesday 2nd May—Industrial action  

(information emailed directly)  

 

Friday 5th May – Coronation Street Party events  

 

Monday 8th  May—Coronation Bank Holiday  

  

Monday 15th May—Main GCSE examinations start  

 

The Sixth Form History students enjoyed a 

talk by Mr Beavin from Hinckley Museum. 

He came to discuss the development on 

the hosiery    industry and the effects of 

the industrial  revolution on the people of 

Hinckley. They were treated to a wide    

history of Hinckley, including the             

opportunity to look at some artefacts. A 

particular highlight for the students, was    

learning about the origin of the name    

Barwell. It comes from “Boar Well” or 

place wild boar go to drink.  

All students felt they were now able to add 

a local dimension to their course essays.  

 Some parents may remember Mr Beavin as a History  Teacher at 

the former John Cleveland college He was a founded  of the  

Hinckley Local History group and became the first editor of the 

Hinckley Historian. 

One of the founding directors of Hinckley and District Museum, he 

was chairman of the museum for 15 years. He also served on 

Hinckley Civic Society. 


